
 
 

Date: 11
th

 August 2015 

Empanelment of Cost Accountants for Audit of Service Tax Assessees 

The Institute has received a letter from office of the Commissioner of Service Tax, Audit-I, New Delhi. 

In this connection, a copy of Notice for “Expression of Interest” was attached to seek the application 

from the interested and eligible Practicing Cost Accountants for empanelment for Audit of Service 

Tax Asseesses. Accordingly, the applications may be sent in the format attached in word file to the 

Institute by 28
th

 August, 2015 so that the applications so received could be submitted by the 

Institute latest by 02.09.2015 to the Office of the Commissioner of Service Tax, Audit-I, 17-B, IAEA 

House, M.G. Marg, I.P. Estate, New Delhi-110002. 

Sending the applications to the Institute would provide better deals with excise department at other 

commissionerates and capacity building. 

The applications should be sent at the following address: 

Ms. Indu Sharma,  

Deputy Director (Professional Development) 

The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 

CMA Bhawan, 3, Institutional Area, 

Lodhi Road, New Delhi- 110003 

 

PS: Copy of the application sent physically at the above address, should also be sent through E-mail 

at pd.indu@icmai.in.  


